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DEPARTMENT OF HIGHER EDUCATION AND TRAINING
NOTICE 424 OF 2017

)\ NATIONAL INSTITUTE
FORTHE HUMANITIES
AND SOCIAL SCIENCES

INVITATION TO REGISTER ON THE NATIONAL INSTITUTE FOR THE HUMANITIES
AND SOCIAL SCIENCES (NIHSS) SUPPLIER DATABASE

The National Institute for the Humanities and Social Sciences (NIHSS) is
mandated to enhance and support higher education in the humanities and social
sciences (HSS). Its role is to broadly enhance and support the HSS in South Africa
and beyond, as well as to advise government and civil society on HSS related
matters.

As a public entity, the NIHSS invites all suitable and interested service
providers/suppliers to register on its supplier database as official suppliers for
the 2017/18 financial year. This is in alignment with the provisions of Public
Finance Management Act (PFMA), the Preferential Procurement Policy
Framework Act, and its new regulations.

NIHSS promotes B-BBEE initiative and urges all the SMME’s to apply.
Registration forms together with a list of commodities are downloadable from
NIHSS website: http://www.nihss.ac.za. The closing date for this invitation is 30
June 2017. Enquiries should be directed to Mr Pawl Moyane on (011) 480 2342
or alternatively send an email to pawl@nihss.ac.za

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za






